Weekly Newsletter  						September 11th, 2020  
Hello Families, 
What a great start to our school year! We had such a fun first week in Pre-K.  Although the first day was unexpectedly short, it ended up being a really nice “soft start” for our learners.  This week was all about routine, routine, routine! We practiced learning in a group, keeping our space, and answered the question: “what does my day look like?”.  I can already tell that this year is going to be a great one, with small numbers we are sure to learn a lot from each other! 
The projects that we covered this week were:
· A beginning of the year self portrait
· Alphabet Letter Tracing 
· Number creation and sorting
· Tree drawing page
· Welcome to Pre-K Coloring page
· Tower construction and engineering
· Letter writing to first responder firemen and women
What a big week! I hope that you are hearing lots about the week’s activities and I am sure you will continue to hear more as we move into the coming weeks.  
Looking ahead, starting on Monday we will be moving into our Fall unit: Harvest.  This unit will take us to the end of October.  We will start this coming week by looking at trees and leaves.  We will be looking for differences in the trees around us, talking about types of trees, and looking at the changes during fall.  If your family has some particularly interesting looking leaves that you would like to send your child to school with, our young scientists would love to take a closer look at it!
Thank you for your partnership, please let me know if you have any questions!
Sincerely, 
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